
 

 

 

 ● Calender of Events
March 19th  3D Shoot @ Glencoe, set up the day before contact Mike Matala for 
details. 

● March 25th is our installation dinner. Open to all members to attend.
● Annual 300 Road Runner will be held April 29th. Big weekend for club. Your help is

needed.
● May the 6th & 7th  is IBO shoot at Glen-coe.  Set up the week before contact Mike

Matala for details.
● Spring fishing Derby is a week later this year. Will be held on May 13 th . Starts @10

Sharp till noon. Bring a dish to pass.
● Spring work party set for May 27th. All members that can should help,
● Spring club raffle will start on March club meeting. See John Fiske

for your tickets.
● Time to think about Kids for Camp. Must fill out application by February to DEC for
● next year attendence.  
● If you would like to have this News Letter e-mail to you . E-mail louschutze@

yahoo.com.
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    News Flash we have a NewNew Web site  Web site  Goggle Goggle Glencoeconsevation.com Glencoeconsevation.com

     Thanks to prospective member Jim Minz, sponsored by Dave Neely
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 Over the last few months The Society has been busy hosting many events ie; Archery and Trap 
Shoots along with the Building fund raffle all have been very benificial for The Society.  I would
 thank all who participated in these events.  Over the next few years The Society will be 
Constructing a pole barn and draining the silt pond. These events will help finance both of these.
 
It is important that the membership of the Society have the knowledge of discussions and events
Therefore, it is highly recommended that you be present at the monthly meetings to discuss these
Issues and help with solutions. I look forward to seeing you all there.

GC President
Craig

The Society would like to give our deepest condolence to the Clilson Family . Robert Sr will be
 missed by all of us. 

    

  
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

  

Note from the President: 

If you have 
moved or have 
a new contact 

number, 
please 
provide 
updated 

details to 
Lou Schutze or 

one of the 
other Officers. 
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